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Oregon's early adoption of vote-by-mail is a point of great pride among many 

Oregonians, including myself and the majority of people I know. I oppose this 

measure which would jeopardize the fairness of our great state's elections and 

overcomplicate things for voters who lack easy access to in-person voting on the day 

of an election. Our consistent extremely high voter turnout compared with the country 

as a whole cannot be wrong. Other states should be following our example; we 

should not be following theirs. 


